
 

 

 

            Welcome to VPK! 
 

 

Thank you for selecting our school for Summer VPK! Our Summer VPK   program will run 

from Monday, June 5th – Tuesday, July 25th.  There will be no VPK classes on Fridays as all 

school district buildings will be closed.  Here are a few reminders that will help make a 

smooth transition into our VPK program. 
  

 Please pack an extra set of clothes for your child, just in case he/she spills something or 

has an accident. 

 We are HIGHLY recommending VPK drop off to occur between 7:00 – 8:30.  This is also 

the window of time that your child will be provided a healthy breakfast.  If drop off is 

after this window, your child may have to wait until a staff member is available to 

escort your child to the classroom. 

 Breakfast, lunch and an afternoon snack will be provided free of charge each day. 

 Please be courteous to our VPK teachers and make sure that your child is picked up 

from class no later than 5:30 PM. 

 Children will only be released to an adult whose name is listed on the emergency 

card. 

 Your child’s classroom has been staffed with several different teachers.  There may be 

a morning teacher and a different afternoon teacher.  The school will make every 

effort in making these transitions smooth for your child. 

 Your child will participate in Motor Lab and outdoor activities every day.  We will focus 

on skills such as eye-hand-foot coordination, locomotor and balance, just to name a 

few.  The activities in the motor lab require physical movement, so safety is our number 

one priority.  Please ensure that your child wears or brings socks and sneakers to school 

every day. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Your Child’s VPK Team 


